M Gma i| Lori Phelan <clerk@ridgewaywi.gov>

FW: Board of Review training
1 message

Kris Spurley <Kris.Spurley@iowacounty.org> Wed, Mar 27, 2024 at 10:56 AM
To: Becky Fredericks <bfredericks@villageofhighland.net>, Carley Rider <clerk@villageofcobb.net>, Cheryl Schmidt <townofarena@gmail.com>, "Christie
Skelding (cityclerk@cityofmineralpointwi.gov)" <cityclerk@cityofmineralpointwi.gov>, Colleen Ingwell <vilrewey@hotmail.com>, "Connie Johnson
(conniejohnson67@icloud.com)" <conniejohnson67@icloud.com>, Dan/Lois Nankee <hilonank@mhtc.net>, "Emily Wolfe (deputy@dodgevillewi.gov)"
<deputy@dodgevillewi.gov>, Holly DeWitt <holvill@mhtc.net>, Julie Jensen <arenaelectionsclerk@gmail.com>, Lauree Aulik <clerk@dodgevillewi.gov>,
"leahnankey@gmail.com" <leahnankey@gmail.com>, Linden Town Clerk <townclerk@townoflindenwi.gov>, Lori Pete <PulaskiTownClerk@outlook.com>,
Mary Kolb <townofmoscow@tds.net>, "Mary Lloyd-Jones (Clerk@townofwyomingwi.gov)" <Clerk@townofwyomingwi.gov>, "Megan Mieden
(megan@tn.brigham.wi.gov)" <megan@tn.brigham.wi.gov>, "Michelle Walker (barneveld@mhtc.net)" <barneveld@mhtc.net>, Mike Doyle
<windsong@chorus.net>, Nicole- Town Of Ridgeway <twnridge@mbhtc.net>, Sara Olson <twnclerk@mhtc.net>, "Sue Lindner (clerk@villageoflinden.com)"
<clerk@villageoflinden.com>, "Tammy McFall (mifflinclerk@gmail.com)" <mifflinclerk@gmail.com>, "thegingerbishop@gmail.com"
<thegingerbishop@gmail.com>, "vilavoca@mhtc.net" <vilavoca@mbhtc.net>, "Amy Barnes (amyb@bvillewi.org)" <amyb@bvillewi.org>, Christina
Christianson <vilofliv@yousg.net>, "Cinda Johnson (cinda.clerk@muscoda.com)" <cinda.clerk@muscoda.com>, "Deb Heisner (mptownclerk@gmail.com)"
<mptownclerk@gmail.com>, "Kayla Spurley (Clerk@montfortvillage.com)" <Clerk@montfortvillage.com>, Leah Spicer <townclerkclyde@gmail.com>, "Lori
Phelan (clerk@ridgewaywi.gov)" <clerk@ridgewaywi.gov>, "Village of Arena (vilarena@yvillageofarena.net)" <vilarena@yvillageofarena.net>

Please see below ~

From: Clerk Kuhlman <clerk@brooklynwi.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2024 9:53 AM

To: Kris Spurley <Kris.Spurley@iowacounty.org>
Subject: Board of Review training

Good morning, Kris. I'm not sure if anyone is interested, but my deputy clerk and | will be doing Board of Review training in early May for any clerks
or board of review members that need certification. We usually send an email to the Green County clerks but | wanted to expand to cover any lowa
County municipalities in our area. Is there a way you could send the following information to clerks in lowa County:

It's $20 per municipality, and we will offer two different sessions. They can contact me at clerk@brooklynwi.gov to sign up and send their check to our
office. We will then send the money to the state.

One for May 1, from 9 to noon, at the Green County Old Courthouse, 1016 16t Avenue, second floor old courtroom, Monroe, WI. We will focus on the
first meeting at that training and show that video and the new videos.

The second one will be May 8 from 6 to 9 p.m. at the Brooklyn Village Hall, 210 Commercial Street, Brooklyn. That one will focus on doing an actual
hearing and we’ll show the hearing video and new videos.

Since at least one board member needs to certify every year, it is open to all clerks and any or all BOR members that wish to attend. Both Vicki and |
are certified trainers from the State Department of Revenue.

Linda Kuhlman, WCMC,CMTW
Village Clerk-Treasurer

Village of Brooklyn

210 Commercial Street

P.O. Box 189

Brooklyn, Wl 53521-0189
Dane and Green Counties
608-455-4201 ext 2

Fax 608-455-1385
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